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KALAMAKI P.0.BOX 228 —ZAKYNTHOS GREECE
TEL. (0030) 26950 49074-5-6

info@goldensunresortspa.com

Zakynthos 14/06/2020

Dear partner,

This letter is sent with a view to informing you on our policy for the Summer Season 2020.

Taking into consideration the protocols regarding the pandemic of Covid-19, the travel
restrictions as.well as the lack of civil liability insurance coverage, we decided that the
Golden Sun Hotel will remain closed throughout the Summer Season 2020.

Our first priority lies with the safety and well-being of both our clientele and our staff. Thus,
although the economic crisis we are going through at the moment is without precedent, the

action mentioned above is going to be followed.

We remain always at your disposal for further clarification.

Respectfully

ikolaos Mataragas

Hotel Manager



